
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Every year the music department puts on a Christmas show. It started back up last year and they 
plan to put on another this year. The show not only has pupils from every year demonstrating 
what they do in class but also has a variety of instruments that are taught at beath such as...  Wind 
band, strings, piano, percussion and many more. 
 


